
 

January 8, 2019 

Dear Valued STERIS Customer, 

This letter is to inform you that effective September 30, 2019, STERIS Corporation will no 

longer support the following product: 

AMSCO® Eagle® 3017 100% EO Sterilizer / Aerator 

STERIS discontinued the sale of this product in 2017. Due to service parts obsolescence, it is 

necessary to schedule the obsolescence for support of this product.  After September 30, 2019, 

STERIS will no longer provide service or consumables for this product.  

We recognize the impact that product obsolescence has on your operation. A recommended 

replacement for the Eagle 3017 Sterilizer is either the V-PRO® maX 2 Sterilizer or the System 

1E® Liquid Chemical Sterilant Processing System.  A STERIS representative will contact you to 

provide additional information about both products.  If you have any questions regarding this 

notice, please do not hesitate to contact STERIS at 1-800-548-4873. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 

Sarah Lazzara 

Marketing Director, IPT 
STERIS Corporation | Healthcare 
5960 Heisley Rd | Mentor, OH 44060-1834 USA 
 


